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We are currently performing maintenance on our Spain-Valencia region which may cause
users to be unable to connect. While maintenance is being performed, we recommend using
a different server location to successfully connect to the VPN client. We apologize for the
inconvenience this may cause and would be more than happy to answer any questions or
concerns you may have. Feel free to reach out to us through our Helpdesk for assistance.  
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